
Editorial

In the editorial of Hermes No. 9 we promised our readers that each new
issue of Hermes always would “include a thematic section of articles
dealing more thoroughly and in greater detail with topics concerning lin-
guistics in general and LSP research in particular”.

We therefore regret to announce that for various reasons the planned
thematic section on “the language of news media” will not appear in this
issue. We sincerely hope that one of our later issues will see a section on
this theme. The following two numbers of Hermes (No. 11 and No. 12)
will include thematic sections on “intercultural communication” and
“translation”.
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